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Upcoming Programs/Events: Guests:
Nate Tiedemann & Makensie Noe (guests of Roy Noe)
Kathy Erwin (guest of David Erwin)
Elsie Gaber (1000 Hills club)

Sept. 11: Bardhi Jahjolli /TSU Int’l Student from Albania
Sept. 14: Rotary Leadership Institute/Chillicothe
Sept. 14: North Star BBQ
Sept. 18: Ray Klinginsmith/Past District Governors
Oct. 1:    DG Marc Horner Visit/Evening Event
Oct. 2:    NO NOON MEETING

Make Up Meetings at 1000 Hills club - NE Regional Medical 
Center cafe (Thursdays at 7 a.m.) or North Star club - Wooden 
Nickel (Tuesdays at 5:15 p.m.)

50-50 Drawing: Jeff Romine did not pull the ace of spades; pot now up to $1,786.

GET QUACKED? Randy spoke about a fundraising idea involving this duck 
today. Details will follow.  Pictured with the duck are President Debi Boughton and 
Co-chair Randy Smith.

ROTARY MINUTE: The first Duck Dash was held in 1998.

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS AND CLUB ANNIVERSARIES were read by 
Acting Secretary Erick Hanson, including 49 years of service by Charles Baldwin!

ADAIR COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT ADMINISTRATOR 
JIM LEBARON AND ADAIR COUNTY OPIOID COALITION 

COORDINATOR RON STEWART 

JIM LEBARON spoke about the 2019 Drive-Thru Flu Clinic to be 
held on Wednesday, October 2 from noon-6 pm at three Adair County 
sites - NEMO Fairgrounds, Novinger Fire Station, and on the square in 
Brashear. Adair is one of the four counties hoping to dispense a total of 
3,000 shots that day as an example for the Missouri Department of 
Health and Senior Services to consider the program statewide. (The 
other counties are Randolph, Macon and Schuyler.) This free clinic is a 
community preparative exercise for a possible pandemic when round-
the-clock services are required within 48 hours. Jim said although 2 out 
of 3 people 65 or older get flu shots, only a third of younger people get them. He said WHO was slow in identifying the 
strains this year but as of the end of August he had 750 doses. Flu shots will be available at the clinic building beginning 
on Friday, October 4. He does not have any high dose shots yet this year but has ordered 330 doses which he hopes to 
have by the end of September. (The high dose version is not available at the drive-thru.) If you’d like to volunteer at a 
reception center that day, contact Jim <Jim.LeBaron@lpha.mo.gov>. 

RON STEWART, a retired fire chief, is Jim’s incident commander and is also coordinator for the Adair County Opioid 
Coalition, formed in March 2018. Ron spoke about opioid addiction, often accidental involving pain relief. He spoke 
about Narcan which has saved many lives from overdoses. It is now widely available. He provided a Missouri Opioid 
Fact Sheet (attached to cover email). Information is also available at https://www.opioidsadairco.com. It includes a 
Facebook link.

Pictured from left above are Rotarian Matt Eichor (who introduced the speakers), Jim LeBaron and Ron Stewart.
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